
Parents Advisory Council (PAC)  
The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is the official voice for parents at the school level.  

The PAC meets once a month at QBES for approximately one hour. There is no fund raising 
requirement as the PAC receives enough money from the BC Gaming Fund to cover field trips, 
graduation and other activities. 

The next two PAC meetings are scheduled for 10:00 a.m., Thursday October 25th and November 
22nd at QBES. 

If you are interested in joining the CEAP PAC please come to our next meeting or you may 
contact Barbara Lowden, (PAC Chair) at balowden@shaw.ca .  

 

mailto:balowden@shaw.ca

